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Above: Schematic design artist impression for the new Cowra Hospital 

Main works to commence in January 2024 
The NSW Government is investing $110.2 million in the Cowra Hospital Redevelopment, which 
remains on track to deliver modern and high-quality health services closer to home.

Following the appointment of Richard Crookes 
Constructions to build the redevelopment, site 
establishment for the redevelopment is underway, with 
main works construction to commence in January 
2024.  

The site establishment works have included installation 
of the site sheds, completing additional site 
investigation works as well as pedestrian and vehicular 
access points.  Richard Crookes Constructions 
understands the management of traffic, parking and 
access around the hospital site is important. A 
management strategy for construction worker vehicles 

and traffic for the duration of the project 
has been prepared.  

The strategy identifying traffic and 
contractor parking arrangements will 
be managed by Richard Crookes 
Constructions and ensures the site around the hospital 
is reserved for staff, patient and visitor parking.  

For more information about the contractor traffic and 
contractor parking arrangements and to read the Fact 
Sheet visit the project website.   

 

https://cowrahospitalredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/
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Project User Groups (PUGs) 

Above: Artist impression of the single inpatient room. 

Health Infrastructure and Western NSW Local Health 
District (WNSWLHD) have been working together to 
finalise plans for the redevelopment ahead of main 
works construction starting early next year. 

Extensive staff, clinician and stakeholder consultation 
has been underway through the Detailed Design 
Project User Groups for the clinical and non-clinical 
areas of the project. 

Local trades information 
session 
Local trades were recently invited to attend an 
information session to hear about opportunities to be 
part of the $110.2 million Cowra Hospital 
Redevelopment. The information session was led by 
the project team and building contractor Richard 
Crookes Constructions. 

Ongoing 
opportunities 
for local 
trades will 
continue 
throughout the 
construction 
and to register 
interest please 
contact the 
project team. 

Above: Marty Smith, Health Infrastructure and David Archbold, 
Richard Crookes Constructions with local community members at 
the local trades information session. 

Arts Working 
Group 
The project team is committed 
to community engagement 
alongside the Cowra Hospital 
Arts Working Group who are 
ensuring the community’s 
long held connection with the site is captured though 
the new hospital’s arts and culture initiatives. 

The Arts Working Group is comprised of community 
members interested in identifying opportunities for new 
arts and culture initiatives and share the history of the 
health service and its care for the community.  
The Group had the final meeting for 2023 in November 
and look forward to providing an update in 2024. 

Holiday period site closure 
The Cowra Hospital Redevelopment site will be closed 
for the holiday period from 22 December 2023 – 3 
January 2024.  

During this time no work will be undertaken. Security 
patrols will be in place to maintain the site enclosure. 

 

For more information, contact:  
Phone: 9978 5432 

Email: HI-Cowra@health.nsw.gov.au 
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